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Hello. It seems more reasonable and equitable to keep residents at a five dollar entry and allow
for annual passes for those that attend these parks every day. Especially at Navajo lake where
we have an influx of Colorado residents on a daily basis. I have family who owned houseboats
and rent slips at the marina from both New Mexico and Colorado. We also have lots of family
who camp multiple times per season in the campground. Even though it has been noticeably
diminished by the Camp Host who has been in residence for over five years. His camp spot
looks like a homeless shelter and the fire pits and weeds are not taken care of. So my hope is
with the overpriced proposed camping fees we might get much needed basic services. Besides
that fact, the shock of doubling the fees would be much better received for all parties involved
to have at least a five-year plan to get to an equitable fee schedule for all of the parks.  The
proposed fees do not represent the public and seem to be one company’s opinion on how to
make more money for the state.  

Thanks for allowing us to have input. I hope that you will consider my opinions 

 Jen Garlick (formerly Dansie) 
Sent from iPhone, please excuse any typos.
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